
 Newbridge Primary School 
 Year 3 Daily Learning 
 

Monday 13th July: 
The final week of the year which is usually taken up with performances, assemblies and moving on activities. How 
different it is this year. We hope that you have had a lovely weekend and enjoyed the sunshine. 
 

Daily reading Enjoy reading a book today with an adult. Try and read for at least 30 minutes. 
Write a book review about a book you have read during lock down.  Here is an example of what to 
include but you don’t need to print the sheet. 
 

.  
 
 

Daily times tables This week, we want you to assess yourself on your times tables. Today, why not test yourself on your 
3x table. You could get an adult to give you a test if you haven’t got access to a computer or complete 
the timestables.co.uk speed test to see if you have a good knowledge of them. Let us know what your 
score was and we will let the Year 4 teachers know. 
 

Termly Spellings 
 
 

Revisit the Year 3 and 4 spellings that you have practised this term. Can you still spell them? Why not 
practise 5 spellings this week, ready to show the Year 4 teachers how amazing you are. How many of 
them can you now spell? By the end of Year 3, we should be able to spell half of the words. Choose 
the easier ones to learn if you find spelling tricky. 
 

Daily Maths This week, we are going to solve maths challenges. 
 

I have fifteen cards numbered 1− 15.   
 
I put down seven of them on the table. 

 

 
 
  

timestables.co.uk


The numbers on the first two cards add to 15. 
The numbers on the second and third cards add to 20. 
The numbers on the third and fourth cards add to 23. 
The numbers on the fourth and fifth cards add to 16. 
The numbers on the fifth and sixth cards add to 18. 
The numbers on the sixth and seventh cards add to 21. 
 
What are my cards? 
 
Can you find any other solutions? 

How do you know you've found all the different solutions? 

To solve these problems, you will need to use your perseverance skills. Let us know if you manage to 
find a solution – there is more than one! 
 

Daily English This week, we would like you to write to your new teacher so you can introduce yourself. You can 
present this however you like but we would like you to include the following points. 
 

• About yourself and your family including pets 

• What you enjoy at school 

• What you enjoy at home 

• What you have planned to do over the summer holiday now that lockdown has eased 

• What you are looking forward to in Year 4 

• A special message for your new teacher 
 
Today, we would like you to take each of these bullet points and mind map what you plan to write 
about. 
 

Problem of the 
Day 

Maths riddle:    
 
How many squares are there?  (The answer isn’t 9!) 
 
 

   

   

 
 
 

Healthy Me  Why not set up your own sports day today if the sun is shining. Could you do some races with your 
brother/sister/ friend in your garden, or even meet them in a park somewhere? Could you set up 
some silly races that you could enjoy as a family? 
 

The activities below are supplementary and can be used to further extend learning opportunities whilst at home. 
Home Learning 
 

Please look at your Home Learning grid. 
Visit the school website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ and go to the tab Classes and 
click on your class.  
 
Please plan and complete these activities throughout the duration of the school closure.  
 

National 
Curriculum  
Word Lists 

Look in your Reading Log and find all the spellings for your year group. How many of these can you 
learn? 
 
Can you write a sentence using the words? 
 

about:blank


Curriculum 
Overview 

Take time to look at the Curriculum Overview for your year group. This can be found on the school 
website at https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/ Go to the tab Key Information, go down the 
menu on the left hand side to Curriculum, go to Termly Overview and click on the one for your year 
group. 
 
Talk to a grown up at home and decide on an aspect you would like to find out more about. This 
means that when you come back to school, you will be able to share something new. 
 

Useful websites Please see useful website list. 

Well done for trying all of these areas of learning. Please can I ask that your parent sends a few lines in an email to let me   
know what you have completed today. 
 
 

3OG: 3og@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk                                       3KC: 3kc@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk 
 

 
Please look out for tomorrow’s learning, from Mrs O’Gara, Mrs Keynes and Mrs Ross 
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